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Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
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The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Hi everyone! 
 
Sorry I missed the picnic but I hope everyone had a good time. 
Stuart had some order forms there for tshirts. If you want to order 
just fill that out and send it to me either by email at treasur-
er@kenoshahogchapter.net or to my house. 7416 36th Ave., Ke-
nosha, WI 53142. Or you can just give it to me at August's meeting. 
It will take about a month after I send the order in to get them. 
That's all I have for now so ride safe! 
Bren 
 
Thanks! 
Brenda Thompson 

Thanks, Paul Steffensen for the wonderful picnic. 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members  
celebrating their marriage in the month of August! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in August!       
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

 4 Scott & Lynette Haraty  21 Frank & Mindy Ludwig 
 5 Christopher & Beth Cleveland 26 Ken & Janell Dickinson 
 5 Richard & JoAnne Panzer  26 Tulaga & Lynn Faumui 
 7 Terry & Jeannette Hannaman  26 David & Tammy Wesenberg 
 8 David & Ruth Brobst   27 Jim & Eve Pribel 
10 Jim & Gail Clifford   28 Keith & Carol Drysdale 
15 Steve & Jayne Bella   29 Bob & Jill Clampit 
15 Theron (Ted) & Sue Mulligan  31 Steven & Susan Lynd 
15 Theron & Diane Snell  31 Dave & Margaret Walther  

 1 Ed Elk   16 Marty Jacobsen RIP 

 2 Will Trapp   19 Karen Willhelm 

 3 Michael Walton  20 John Lesko 

 4 Coast Guard   20 Richard Syre 

 5 Gary Stutts   21 Theresa (Muddflap) Cucunato 

 7 Joe Grahovac RIP  22 Marco Kremser 

 9 Jill Smart    25 Joe Geraci 

11 Richard Marquardt  29 Michael Underhill 

11 John Slavin   30 Dorothy Ludwig 

12 Scott Eckert   31 Les LaPhilliph 
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Dear KHOG members,  
  
When you see them, let's take a moment to thank the superstars of raffle ticket 
sales.  Year after year, Joan Lesko has provided a strong turn out of ticket sales.  This 
year, Glenn is giving her some competitive motivation, and contributing his energy in 
a huge way!  We currently have almost 45% of our goal, and these two are doing their 
very best to make sure that we have a great Christmas party!  
  
While that is all very positive, we still have lot of work to do.  Our Christmas Party de-
pends on this raffle! We want to have a fabulous party...as of right now, that's not 
certain. If you want to have a great Christmas Party, we need your help. At the mo-
ment, we're not even going to be able to pay for the party, much less gifts! We need 
to sell all the raffle tickets...that's what funds the party! Please think of who you can 
offer the tickets to. I have three customers who are selling these tickets at their busi-
nesses. Put up a poster at work. Ask everywhere you go “Would you like to win a mo-
torcycle?” Whenever someone says “Nice bike”, answer them with “Would you like to 
win one?” Someone set their sights on Glenn's backside, and knock him down to sec-
ond place this month! (Sorry Glenn!) 
  
As always, don't hesitate to contact me directly if I can help you in any way. 
  
Randy 

Sympathy & Prayers: 
 
To George & Trish Broecker on the loss of their son in law, Gregory Cox. 

Chapter 
Meeting 
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Hi Everyone! 
 
First we wanted to introduce you our new sales manager, Chris Hoak.  Here is a little bio - 
Started riding on street in 1988 and hung out at a bike shop so much they gave me a time 
card in 1993.Worked my way up through the ranks and became General Manager of a Har-
ley-Davidson dealer and led them to be a Dealernews TOP100 dealer 4 years running. I re-
side in Richmond Illinois with my wife of 15 years, Julia, and our 3 wonderful children, and 
yes....I like football. (I'll leave it at that!) There are many things that I love about Harley-
Davidson and my job, but the thing that I love the most is the people. Some of my best 
friends are people I have met through dealerships and I look forward to making many more 
friends within the Uke's family! 
    
We are very excited to have Chris join our family and can’t wait until you meet him. 
August 2nd is the Homes for our Troops Ride and we have quite a few riders signed up. We 
will have a band and a few vendors back here as well for the cookout. It is a great cause and 
if you can, please join us. www.hfotusa.org/bikerun  
 
August 15th we realized we haven’t pulled the grill out all summer so we are having a cook-
out! You know the drill – noon until it lasts! 15% off helmets and saddlebags that day also.  
 
August 30th the Chrome Divas – All About Tha Girlz ride will be ending here. It is a multi-
state, all female, ride that raises money for various women focused charities. We are so ex-
cited that they chose to end their ride at our dealership so if you can join the ride that would 
be great! http://preview.hard2shake.com/index.html 
 
September 4th, 5th & 6th   is the  Fall Open House and we are working on all the details right 
now.  
 
September 12th Keith is leaving on his Jack Daniels Ride so if anyone is planning on going 
please email Brenda@ukehd.com 
 
Ride Safe, 
 
The Uke’s Team 
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News from Membership! 
  
I want to warmly welcome several new members to our club: 
  
Robert Johnson  Kenosha, WI 
David and Joan Pautz  Burlington, WI 
Ryszard Stozek  Trevor, WI 
Robert Lamb  Antioch, IL 
Cynthia Corbett  Salem, WI 
Roy Keeney  Kenosha, WI 
Clay Johnson  Racine, WI 
  
Please be sure to say hi to our new members when you see them at our events!    
If you know of any more friends, neighbors, or family members that are interested in joining us, please 
have them give me a call at 224-627-0007 
  
Patti Kremser 
Your Membership Director 

Hi all, 
 
Hope all of you are getting in some great riding time. Hope all had a good time 
at our picinic. WE NEED ALL YOUR HELP TO SELL ALL THE TICKETS FOR THE 
BIKE.  The open house is not that far away. Safe riding to all, see you down 
the road... 

Kevin Klee 
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Chef Paul 

Minutes with STU 
 

July has come and gone going  into August we still have a lot of rides planned, so let’s get out there before it’s too late 
and we realize “hey there is snow on the ground” Check out the calendar for a ride you might want to do. 
Our annual picnic was a great success, Lots of good food and company. Thank you Chef Paul for all your hard work to 
make it a success, food was very tasty. Thank you to all the volunteers that also helped, without volunteers it would not 
have been a success so thank you all. And thank you to all that brought a dish to pass. 
I would like to thank  everyone that has volunteered at open houses, Ukes  and other events selling tickets, Our ticket 
sales are around ½ way there of raffling off a bike - a 2015 Street Glide Special. There will be 8500 tickets raffled off 
in honor of UKE’S 85 years in business this year. The raffle tickets have a picture of the bike on them, and ticket pric-
es are $5.00 each or 5 for $20.00. We need to sell A LOT of tickets, so if you did not receive a packet please pick some 
up at the front counter at UKE’S. Once you have filled a packet, please return the money and tickets in the envelope to 
either me or to the counter at UKE’s.  
Gym Fry talked about upcoming rides.  He mentioned there will be a list of all the upcoming rides you can choose 
from. We encourage all Chapter members to sign up so that the Road Captains will have an estimated head count and 
can plan for these events. Even if you are not sure it will be better to have an open seat than not enough seats, if we 
make reservation at a food stop.  
Remember to like us on Facebook – Kenosha HOG chapter 
Some of the Board Members now have Chapter emails please note: 
 
Randy Cook- director@kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Kevin Klee- assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Brenda Thompson- treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net  

Stuart Goldstein- secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net  

Bill Westerlund- webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

That’s all until next month - remember every ride is a new memory! Stuart. 
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
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